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DETROIT, Mich. – The COVID-19 pandemic has been a disruptor, especially for kids. As a result, Butzel
Long law firm is responding by launching “Butzel Kids at Home,” an innovative, free, fun and
educational weekly online series on Thursdays designed for kids in different age groups. All are
welcome to participate! Program themes range from astronomy to art.

Butzel Long will host an online program from 4-4:30 p.m. on Thursday, May 28, 2020 featuring an art
project designed for Pre-K--Second Grade titled, “Drawing Lesson of the Pigeon,” hosted by second
grade teacher, Mrs. Bodle. The guided drawing session will be followed by the story, “Don’t Let the
Pigeon Stay Up Late!”

It is easy to sign up through Butzel Long’s social media channels including Facebook (https://www.
facebook.com/butzellaw) and Twitter (https://twitter.com/butzel_long). Upon signing up for “Butzel Kids
at Home,” participants will receive an email with a link to the 45-minute online program. Families are
encouraged to check Butzel Long’s social media channels for updates each week on upcoming topics.

“Many Butzel Long attorneys and staff members are parents facing the same unique challenges to
ensure their children are keeping up with their education remotely during this pandemic,” said
Vanessa Crocetto, Chief Marketing Officer, Butzel Long. “Keeping kids engaged in their education and
excited about learning is important to us. We discussed the idea of launching ‘Butzel Kids at Home’ as
a fun weekly program for kids featuring our team of multitalented inhouse experts. We plan to
continue this program for the foreseeable future.”


